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Memorandum of Understanding with the World Food Law 
Institute 

1. At its 129th session in April 2020, the Executive Board authorized the President to 

negotiate and finalize a memorandum of understanding with the World Food Law 

Institute to establish a mutually beneficial framework for cooperation with a view to 

facilitating collaboration in common areas of interest particularly food policy 

concerning global food law and policy, and food law development.  

2. The memorandum of understanding was signed on 26 May 2020 in Rome and 

10 September 2020 in Washington D.C. A scanned copy is attached herewith for 

information. 
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